
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

Seeking Information-Theft 
CTA PINK LINE (KOSTNER)                                                            

 

 
 
 
About the Crime: 
Area Central Detectives are seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the above 
suspect responsible for taking cell phones from citizens while on the train. This 
incident occurred on March 10, 2017 at approximately 8:55 p.m., on the CTA Pink 
Line train located in the 2000 Block of S. Kostner Avenue. As the train stopped at 
this location, the offender approached and took the victim's cell phone from their 
hand and fled the train.      
 
About the Offender:  
Male/Black, 17-18 years of age, 5'07"-5'08", 120-140 lbs., medium complexion. 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area Central 

(312) 747-8382 
JA181820 
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